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I object on the basis that the EIS is incorrect and inadequate. Additionally there has been
no community consultation from the applicant regarding this expansion and how it will
further affect our quality of life in Minchinbury. The past two years we have experienced
poor air quality and ill health from the toxic air pollution omitted from the Bingo site.
Based on previous and current non-compliance with EPA legislation, this expansion
should not be approved


